
 
Circular 03, 2022                               PRE - PRIMARY 
 

Dear Parents,                                                             June 20, 2022 
 

• An orientation program is scheduled for the Parents of Pre-Primary Section on 
Saturday, June 25, 2022 from 9·00 am to 10·30 am. Only one parent either father or 
mother of the child is allowed to attend the session due to space constraints in the 
school. It’s a working day for Classes I to X and therefore the timing must be strictly 
followed by the parents. Parents will not be allowed to enter inside the school 
building strictly after 9·05 am. The session is arranged in the First Floor of the 
School Building. Time to enter the school building is from 8·40 am to 9·05 am. 
Please enter the school from the school building main entrance. Please don’t miss 
the session. 
 

• Parents are advised to spend quality time with OUR CHILD daily at home. Before it is 
too late, make sure you prioritize your day-to-day chores or other assignments and 
sneak out a few valuable moments to be with your child regularly at home. Every 
parent is a teacher.  

 

• Parents are not allowed to meet teachers during the school timing unless deemed 
emergency. 
 

• Parents can meet the Class Teacher from Monday to Friday from 12·15 noon to 
12·45 noon.  
 

• Children should not be absent in School unless they are seriously sick. 
 

• Parents are most welcome to meet the Principal from 9·00 am to 10·30 am during 
working days. The concerns or issues with respect to studies, education, and welfare 
of our children are appreciated in writing always. 
 

• Those children who got PT Uniform with the ICSE emblem will be replaced. The 
parents will be communicated to return the uniform once the new uniform reaches 
the school.  

  

• ID Card for the students is in the process of making. Delay is regretted.  
 

• EDUCATION OF OUR CHILD is a shared responsibility of the School and the Parents. 
The School can do a lot for the child but it cannot do everything. Parent is child’s 
first teacher and school is not the only place for learning. I request the parents to 
kindly spend quality time with respect to their child’s academic life on a regular 
basis because timely and regular intervention of parents in the life of every child at 
home has become important especially in the post Covid times.  

 

     Thank you and God bless your family !  

 
             Brother Sanil Tharayil 
             Principal 
 

 


